
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

November 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Year 1 and Year 2 Carol Concerts 

 

You are invited to our Year 1 and Year 2 Carol Concerts on Wednesday 12th December at 9.15 

am or 2.00 pm.  For security reasons admission will be strictly by programme only.  There will 

be two places available for each family.  If you would like places, please return the slip below to 

the class teacher as soon as possible.  On this occasion, we are able to accommodate younger 

children and babies if they are sat on a lap. 

 

In order to adopt the festive spirit, we ask that you please send your child to school wearing a 

Christmas jumper and school trousers/skirt. 

 

Thank you for your support in this.  We look forward to seeing you at one of the concerts.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

Year 1 and Year 2 Carol Concert                                     Please complete and return to Office 

          

 

Child’s Name: …………….........................................................................   Class: ......................... 

 

Wednesday 12th December 

 

9.15 performance I would like  1 □ 2 □ (2 tickets per child) 

2.00 performance I would like  1 □ 2 □ 

 

 

Signed: ..............................................................  Parent/Guardian  Date: ………………... 

 

 

Please note:  As there are a limited number of tickets for each performance, tickets will be issued 

in the order slips are given. 

Northwick Park Primary and 
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Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 
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www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 
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